
June 27, 1929

K.J. McCualg, Esq*, 
Dalhousie Station,
P.Q.

Dear Sir:-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your 
letter of June 25th concerning the church property 
at Cote St* George, Dalhousle Mills.

I must inform you that the Comission, 
having complote! its work and made its report to the 
Provincial Government, has now no further duty or 
authority in the matter*

If it is Impossible for you to crane to 
an amicable arrangement with the other party, it will 
be necessary for you to consult your lawyers and take 
such action as they may advise*

Tours faithfully.


